
Dunham’s Sports® Reopens it’s Spencer Store 

     

                                    

 

Dunham’s Sports® is excited to announce that it reopened its store in Spencer this morning.  After being 

closed since the Little Sioux River flood in June, Dunham’s is grateful to be back in business and able to 

serve the needs of the Spencer community.    We are thankful to Dunham’s associates, our business 

partners and to Spencer officials for working together to enable Dunham’s Sports® to reopen so quickly. 

Dunham’s Sports® currently offers a broad product assortment across all departments of the store to 

meet the community’s sporting, outdoor and everyday apparel & footwear needs.  Over the next couple 

months, Dunham’s will continue to bring in more products to get Dunham’s inventory back to 100% 

levels.     

Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience we may cause as we continue to tweak this store 

during business hours. 

 

Over the next two weeks, Dunham’s hours will be: 

Monday –Thursday 9-6 

Friday-Saturday  9-9 

Sunday   10-7 

Afterwards, Dunham’s will return to normal business hours: 

Mon-Sat  9-9 

Sun  10-7 

 


